From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2014 2:12 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward invitation: IRA/IHLA lunch

Hi Steve,

This email is to report to the Board of Ethics that under 2-156-142(d)(12), 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith attended a lunch gathering hosted by the Illinois Restaurant Association and the Illinois Hotel and Lodging Association, with the following details:

date: Tuesday, December 16, 2014

location: Stetsons Modern Steak & Sushi, 151 E. Upper Wacker Drive

invitation: both the Illinois Restaurant Association and the Illinois Hotel and Lodging Association

Please let me know if you need any additional information related to this event.

Many thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

